
From: Seminole SO Public Affairs
To: Bentsen, Kristen M
Subject: ****UPDATE-RECOVERED MISSING JUVENILE*** SCSO NEWS RELEASE/ SCSO seeks public¹s help locating 

missing juvenile
Date: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 6:07:05 AM

***UPDATE***  Jaden has been located in the area and is in good health.  Many thanks for all 
assistance.

From: Seminole SO Public Affairs <cmservice@seminolesheriff.org>
Date: Monday, March 21, 2016 at 6:58 PM
To: Kim Cannaday <kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org>
Subject: SCSO NEWS RELEASE/ SCSO seeks public¹s help locating missing juvenile

NEWS RELEASE
SCSO seeks public’s help locating missing juvenile

 
Seminole Co. (Mar. 21, 2016)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public for 
help locating 12-year-old Jaden Ramirez.
 
Jaden was last seen yesterday at her residence in unincorporated Lake Mary.   Around noon today, 
Jaden’s grandmother went to her room to wake her and noticed she was gone.  Jaden left a note 
behind stating that she had run away.   She is believed to be without her medication or a cell phone.
 
Jaden is 5’2” tall, 138 lbs., with brown hair and brown eyes.  A photo is attached to this release.  She 
was last seen wearing white or grey shirt, a grey jacket with yellow sleeves, and blue jeans with cuts 
at the knees.  
 
Anyone with information on Jaden’s whereabouts is urged to call 911 or the SCSO at 407-665-6650. 
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information 
contact:
 Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6978 – desk
(407) 402-3319 – cell
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